Town of Harmony Board Meeting

Monday, December 11th, 2017 6:00pm

Chairman Goede called the meeting to order at 6:01pm. Those present were Chairman Goede, Supervisor 1 Charles Gardner, Supervisor 2 Keith Bauer, Clerk Treasurer Brenda Hass, Recycling Officer Ray Hass, Patrolman Dick Janssen, Jim Theler, Zoning Member, and 16 other concerned persons.

Verification of properly posted agenda: Town Shop, Clerks Office, Utility Building on Sorenson Ln. and on Harmony website.

Discussions on Hog Slaughter Plant, Tonya Birke Petition on Viroqua/Waste Water, Town of Harmony to Consider a Moratorium on Creation of New Livestock Facilities.

Motion made and seconded by Goede/Bauer to accept 2017 Budget presented, to acculate expenditures for 2016. Motion carried.

Motion made and seconded by Bauer/Gartner to accept 9 election inspectors. Official oaths will be mailed out, and need to be returned to clerk. Motion carried

Motion Made and seconded by Bauer/Gartner to approve the minutes. Motion carried.

Motion made and seconded by Bauer/Gartner to approve the treasurers report. Motion carried.

Motion made and seconded by Gartner/Bauer to pay the bills in full. Motion carried.

Patrolmen winter hours/clean up down tree in Krause Cemetery.

Election 3 hour training with Ron Hoff Jan 25th at 1:00pm. Brenda, Suzanne, and Kris will attend. Term for election officials is Jan 1st 2018 thru Dec 31 2019.

Public comment on hog slaughter facility, Bedding Packs, Range, Antibiotic Free, Waste Water, Manure, Tanker Trucks, Traffic, Roads, DNR, Water/Air Quality, Housing, Permits, Zoning, ect.

Motion made and seconded by Bauer/Goede to adjourn at 8:15 PM next meeting January 18th 2018.

Respectfully Submitted by,

Brenda K Hass, Clerk